

September 30, 2022

IAEA Programs Argonne National Laboratory 9700 South Cass Avenue Lemont, IL 60439

IAEA-ANLCourse@anl.gov https://international.anl.gov

Dear Ms. Kim,

On behalf of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) and Argonne National Laboratory, we would like to congratulate you on successfully completing your training at the IAEA-Argonne "Interregional Training Course on Electrical Grid Considerations and Interactions with the Nuclear Power Plant", September 26-30, 2022.

The entire team wishes you all the best for your future. Congratulations once again!

Yours sincerely,

W. Neal Mann, PhD Course Leader Energy Systems Engineer

Neal Man

Argonne National Laboratory

Qun Yu Technical Officer

International Atomic Energy Agency

Sunaree Hamilton Office Director IAEA Programs

Argonne National Laboratory